




The committee discussed the actions to improve the position for entry in 
2018/19. Although early in the cycle, UCAS applications seemed to be 
positive so far. 
 
The committee noted the fall in student progression from Year 1 to 2 for full 
time undergraduate degree students after several years of improvement. 
Indications are that this has fallen by 3% from 77.6% to 74.7%.The analysis of 
progression would be included in the review at minute 7 above.    
 

9.   Students' union (SU) draft accounts, 2016/17  
 
The committee noted the final students’ union accounts, 2016/17. 
 
The income was £1.26m, delivering a surplus of £114. 
 
The committee discussed the pension deficit (disclosed under FRS102) and 
the planned deficit recovery over the remaining 14 years. 
 
The committee also noted the student union’s affiliation with the NUS as set 
out in the Trustees’ report.  
 

10.   Chief Operating Officer's report  
 
The committee noted the COO’s report. Clear career progression in technical 
service and work relating to the customer services index were welcomed. 
 
 
 

Date of next meeting 
4.00 pm, on Tuesday, 27 February 2018 
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